Minutes from the Meeting on Periodic Reporting in Europe

Progress discussion concerning the Nordic and Baltic Sub-Region

Suzhou, China, 5 July 2004

Participants:

Christopher Young
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Margaretha Ehrström


Finland


Birgitta Hoberg



Sweden

Hermann van Hooff


UNESCO, Latin-America

Ragnheidur Thorarinsdottir

Iceland

Synnøve Vinsrygg


Nordic World Heritage Foundation (NWHF)

Background

European States Parties are to complete the periodic reporting on section I by 31 December 2004. Europe is divided into several sub-regions of which the Nordic – Baltic countries form one under the co-ordination of the NWHF. 

The aim of the meeting was to find possible ways to create a model format for the sub-regional synthesis (executive summaries) to facilitate the compilation of the different sub-regional reports into one for Europe. At the proposal of the NWHF, the discussion was structured along the lines of the “Table of Contents” of the Periodic Report: State of the World Heritage in Latin America and the Caribbean 2004”.  This synthesis of regional Periodic Reporting was considered the best of its kind so far.

During the discussion it was noted that the Nordic and Baltic Periodic Reporting work is well ahead, while the situation in other sub-regions in Europe varies. Hermann van Hoff gave good advice based on the experience from Latin America. 

An initiative to facilitate the synthesis process by creating a format as a model for the World Heritage Centre and others to consider was agreed upon.   

Recommendations

The sub-regional synthesis for the Nordic and Baltic States Parties will mainly follow the model used in Latin America, but be moderated to specific European challenges and adapted as follows;

· The report on Section I will include headlines in chapter 1, 2, 3, and 6. Eventually also chapter 5.

· The report on section II will include headlines in chapters 1, 2, 4, and 6. Eventually also chapter 5.

· Finland (Mrs. Ehrström) will be responsible for reporting on section I, and Sweden (Mrs. Hoberg/Mr. Bertilsson) for section II.

Conclusions 

A proposal for a format will be elaborated by Mrs. Ehrström, Finland. Christopher Young is willing to serve as advisor in the process. A finalised version will be ready for comments no later than 1 September 2004. It will then be sent for assessment and consideration to the World Heritage Centre/Mechtild Roessler. If so recommended, the proposal will be shared with other European sub-regional co-ordinators.

The final production of an Action Plan as reported in chapter 6, probably demands co-ordination of the 2 reports (section I and II) before section II of the sub-regional synthesis can be finalised.

